
 

LFP Training sponsors Down Syndrome Swimming South
Africa

LFP Training is sponsoring the Down Syndrome Swimming South Africa team that is competing at the eighth Down
Syndrome World Swim Champs, which takes place in Nova Scotia, Canada from 20-28 July 2018.

The event is hosted every two years and provides down syndrome athletes with the opportunity to compete at a world-class
level.

LFP Training attended the team's send-off to the event at OR Tambo International Airport on 17 July 2018.
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